
From: registrar
To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0026
Date: Monday, October 19, 2020 4:23:23 PM

\-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 9:10 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-09-30

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0026

-- Name --
Kerri Chaplin

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Please don't increase my rates. I live 6 thousand below the national poverty line. I can barely afford my hydro as it is
now.  Hydro heats my home in the winter. As it is now, I sit in the dark at night in order to limit my hydro usage. In
the winter I keep my food in bins outside in my yard so I can unplug my fridge and freezer so I don't use hydro. If
the rates go up, I will have no heat in the winter and I will most likely  freeze to death.
Businesses and citizens always forget about those of us living far below poverty level, but it is those of us living far
below poverty level that will be most affected by rate increases.

-- Attachment --
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